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Brendan R. Welch

From: Dewayne Lewis <dewaynelewis@woodcreekwater.org>

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 2:18 PM

To: Brendan R. Welch

Subject: FW: Revised Customer Notice

 

 

From: Advertising <advertising@sentinel-echo.com>  

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 1:15 PM 

To: Dewayne Lewis <dewaynelewis@woodcreekwater.org> 

Subject: Re: Revised Customer Notice 

 

Oct  2, 9, 16 

 

 

 

Thank You 

Shari Sevier 

Production Manager 

606-878-7400 

 

Advertising 

advertising@sentinel-echo.com 

 

 

 

 

On Sep 27, 2024, at 1:12 PM, Dewayne Lewis <dewaynelewis@woodcreekwater.org> 

wrote: 

 

Shari, 

They are needing me to get an email from you which states the 3 dates that our notice will be 

published. 

Thank you very much. 

  

  

From: Advertising <advertising@sentinel-echo.com>  

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 11:16 AM 

To: Dewayne Lewis <dewaynelewis@woodcreekwater.org> 

Subject: Re: Revised Customer Notice 

  

I got it 
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Thank You 

Shari Sevier 

Production Manager 

606-878-7400 

  

Advertising 

advertising@sentinel-echo.com 

  

  

  

 

 

On Sep 27, 2024, at 11:11 AM, Dewayne Lewis 

<dewaynelewis@woodcreekwater.org> wrote: 

  

Shari, 

Attached is the correct ad to publish for us. 

Thank you very much. 

  

From: Brendan R. Welch <BWelch@kenvirons.com>  

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 8:49 AM 

To: Dewayne Lewis <dewaynelewis@woodcreekwater.org> 

Subject: Revised Customer Notice 

  

Dewayne, 

  

Find attached the revised customer notice for the alternate rate filing. Once you get 

an email back from the paper with the date’s the ad will run, forward that to me and 

I will take that along with the updated forms and resubmit to PSC. Let me know if 

you have any questions. 

  

Thanks! 

  

Brendan Welch, PE 

Associate 

Kenvirons 

770 Wilkinson Boulevard | Frankfort, KY 40601 

Office: (502) 695-4357 | Mobile: (618) 792-0540 
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